August 19, 2012
Hello All,
We had a busy week working in the yard taking apart rail, cutting rail and pulling ties. We thought we
had the other forklift fixed but it quit again. Next week we will be working all week. Monday and
Tuesday we will start at 700 am. Want to say thanks to our visitors for helping again.

UP installed our new diamond last night.

See you out on the line,
Chris, Alan and Sandy
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